
SUPPORT THE CYO  

THIS HOLIDAY SEASON 

 

 

 

The CYO has launched a fundraising campaign for the purchase of new bus!  Transportation is a 

critical part of the services we provide for all of our programs and due to Motor Vehicle regulations, 

buses must be retired after 12 years.  The estimated cost of a new 29 passenger bus is $55,000 and 

due to the generous $20,000 grant from the Kerney Foundation, the campaign has been jump 
started, but there is still more work to be done. 

Please consider the CYO this Holiday Season with a donation towards the purchase of a new bus so 
we can continue to better serve the youth of Mercer County.   

If interested in making a donation click the Make A Donation Now Button  If you have any questions 
about a donation, contact Tom Mladenetz at (609)396-8383 x 15, or email tom@cyomercer.org 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name Donor   

________________________________________________________________

__   

Address of Donor  

_______________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number  

_________________________________________________

_ 

Email Address  

________________________________________________________

__ 

I would like to donate the following amount: 

                     $50 for the seat belts          $100 for the 
exhaust system          $250 for the crossing gate 

                                                            $500 for the 

seats                             $1000 for the tires 

 



                                                                    

$_________ other amount for the steering and suspension 

      

___________________ 


